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Legion Family:  The days are getting longer; 
however, there still does not seem to be enough time 
for everything.  I hope that by the time you read this 
the repairs on our hall will have begun.  We have a 
target of NLT mid-June for the repairs to be complete 
and the hall reopened.  I would like to make a few 
comments on this project.  First, please see one of the 
Executive Committee or myself if there are ever any 
questions about Post business.  A number of people 
put in incredible energy and time to facilitate this 
repair, yet the “membership at the bar” found fault 
with the speed of the project.  The insurance dealings 

th
and check were not even complete until the 16  of 
May.  Construction permits were being worked with 
the City of Converse and some of our own were 
donating time to evaluate and plan for repairs and 
materials.  If anyone is ever in doubt of what is being 
accomplished please contact me, we could use some 
help and there is always something YOU can do!  
The Building Committee is continuing to progress 
and I encourage everyone to   (Continued on page 2)
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 HOURS OF OPERATION

Mon-Thur:     1PM - 11:30PM
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Saturday:        12PM - 1AM

Sunday:          12PM - 10:30PM
(Hours may vary due to business)
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We have made GOAL! 320 members  WOW! 
Thanks to all who renewed and those who joined us 
this year. Our members have worked hard on 
membership and I thank them.  Election for officers 
for 2007-2008 will be held at the general 

thmembership meeting June 6  at 7:30. Don't forget to 
bring your 2007 membership card; you will need it to 
vote. 
It has been a pleasure to serve as Unit president these 
past two years. I look forward to working with the 
new president.
Our very own Robbi Ruppert, Auxiliary Department 

st
of TX. President, will be leaving office on July 1 . 
She has done an excellent job and the Unit is very 
proud of her. Also, it has been an honor to serve as her 
Personal Page this year. 
The Department of Texas annual Convention will be 
held June 27-July 1 in Irving, TX.
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The Unit is having a “Silent Auction” on June 29  in 
conjunction with Steak Night. Candy Zavala is the 
chairman of the event,      (Continued on page 2)
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